Council accepts bid for library repair project

(KMZA)--The Seneca City Council, in a short meeting Wednesday evening, accepted a bid for a library repair project.

On the recommendation of City Superintendent Brian Ruske, the Council accepted a bid from Dry Basement Foundation Repair, of Kansas City, Missouri, in the amount of \$4,480 for a project to eliminate water entering the library basement.

The company will install a sub-floor drainage system along the west exerior basement wall.

It was the lowest among two bids received.

Bids were opened at the Council's February 21st meeting, but tabled for review.

Many Signals Communications